No. A/2-1/2007-WiIl (Vol. I1X: 2015-16)

Dated 14™ July 2015
To,

Sh. Ajay Dubey

L-2, B.D.A. Flat
C-Sector, Shahpura,
Bhopal

Sub.: Information under Right to Information Act, 2005- reg.

Ref.. Your RTI Application received from National Tiger Conservation
Authority, New Delhi vide letter No. 10-1/2015-NTCA, dated 22.6.2015.

Sir,

Please refer to your RTI application cited above regarding the information
asked by you under RTI Act, 2005. In this connection, the required information as
asked under your above RTI application has been collected and it is contained in a

compact disc.

Therefore, you are requested to send an amount of Rs.50/- (Rupees fifty only)
towards the diskette charges in the shape of DD/IPO in favour of Director, Wildlife
Institute of India to enable us to provide you the required information as per the
provisions of the RTI Act, 2005.

Thanking you,
Yours faithfully,

&

(Aseem Shrivastava)
CPIO
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